
 

 

 

 

 

The March Meeting of the Northwest Coin Club will be conducted in person and on Zoom at 

7:00 P.M. CST on Thursday, March 10, 2022. The Zoom invitation is expected to go out on 

Tuesday, March 8, 2022. Watch for that invitation. 

The club will return to the Saint Cloud State conference room for the March meeting. The 

conference center is at the St Cloud University Extension, 9750 Rockford Rd Suite 100, 

Plymouth, MN 55442.  (Highway 169 Frontage Road) The entrance is at the northwest corner of 

the building. A map was provided in the December Newsletter. 

As per the requirements of our agreement with the University, who are following the CDC 

guidelines, those people joining us in person must wear a mask.  These are their rules for our 

contract and we need to follow them.  So please bring a mask and wear it while in the building.   

 

March Program 

The March Program has not been announced. 

NWCC Spring Money Show 

The Annual Spring Money Show will be held at the Earle Brown Heritage Center on March 18-

20, 2022. Show chairman Greg Billman is looking for more volunteers. 

Volunteers Needed 

We are making our final push toward the Annual NWCC Money Show (Soon to be Named the 

NWCC Annual Spring Money Show).  As our committee readies the show, we want to remind 

you that our members are a big part of running the show.  There are many opportunities for each 

member to support the club by volunteering for a position at a few different areas at the 

show.  We are looking for members to take a turn as a Registration Desk Attendant, Exhibit 

Curator, or Club Table Assistant.  

At the Registration Desk, you are the first person that the public will interact with as they prepare 

to be on the bourse floor with the dealers. You will help them obtain their required name badge, 

help them enter our drawing, and provide information about the show.  

In the Exhibit area, you will watch over the displays that other members have painstakingly 

prepared for viewing, answer questions about the different exhibits, explain the best in show 

award, and encourage people to choose their favorite display.  

While sitting at the Club Table, you will be helping with guiding people to the free items we pass 

out, answering questions about our show and our club, being an ambassador of membership to 
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the public and helping direct questions to the Money Show Committee as necessary. In other 

words, by stepping into these roles, you are becoming an important person in the operation of our 

show.  

Lastly, we have many positions open to help at the highly entertaining Sunday event, the Youth 

Auction. By participating as a volunteer, you will be helping fuel the enthusiasm of numismatics 

in the youth of our area. These budding hobbyists are the future of numismatics. Our event 

strives to give them a memorable time that will push them along as they grow individual 

collections and stories. Please consider helping out the organizer of this event by being a runner, 

spotter, or accountant. You will get to be a part of quite a bit of entertainment. Please sign up at 

our next meeting. Or send an email to nwcc1934@gmail.com to request a spot. 
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